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MANAGER

NUCLE.AR QPERAf TONS SUPPORT QEPARTMENT

December 29, 1980

BECo. Ltr. 480-317

Mr. Walter G. Martin, Chief
Safeguards Branch

Office of Inspection and Enforcement
Region I
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Comission
631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, PA. 19406

License No. DPR-35
Occket No. 50-293

Response to IE Inspection No. 80-31

Dear Sir:

Inspection No. 80-31, dated December 11, 1980, contained one item of non-
compliance. Boston Edison Company's response to that item is presented as an
attachment to this letter. Should you have any further questions or concerns
on this subject, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Pursuant to Section 2.790(d) of 10 CFR, Part 2, we respectfully request with-
holding the infonnation provided in the Attachment A to this letter from cublic
insoection. Withholding from public inspection does not affect the right, if
any, of persons properly and directly concerned with the project to inspect the
informa tion.

Very truly yours,'

_
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